
From: Jackson, Gavin <gjackson@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/12/2016 1:43:08 PM
Subject: Question

Hey, I had a quick question, Chaney.
 
Has Gov. Haley spoken with Gov. John Kasich recently, in any capacity?
 
Let me know when you have a minute, thanks,

Gavin
 
Gavin Jackson
Statehouse Reporter

The Post and Courier

Cell|Text: (843)-708-1830

@GavinJacksonPC
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